
Junior Fair Board E-Mail Update sent on July 2, 2022 at 10:20 a.m. 
 
Dear Junior Fair Board Members, 
 
Happy July 4th weekend.  I hope you’re all doing well.  Our next meeting is coming up 
this Wednesday July 6th at 7 pm at the Event Center at the Fairgrounds.  Below are 
some notes to re-cap things from our last meeting and some important reminders of 
things we need you to turn in and sign up for. 
 
1. Help with Project Judgings and Skillathon: 
 
Click the link below to sign up to help with Project Judgings and Skillathons.  Please 
sign up for at least one event.  If you signed up during the meeting I already put your 
name on the online sign up list – but see list below to double check so you know what 
you’re signed up for.  If you go to sign up and there are no longer any spots available – 
please stop in at an event or two to make sure everything is covered. Also, if you are 
signed up to work at an event and need to take a short break to do your own Project 
Judging, Outstanding Exhibitor Exam, or Skillathon – you will be able to take a short 
break to do that – just be sure to communicate with Doug, Diane, and/or other Junior 
Fair Board members to make sure that whatever you’re helping with is covered while 
you take a break. 
 
Here is the link to sign up to help: 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080C4EAEAE22A5F58-20223 
 
Junior Fair Board Members that are already Signed Up to Help 
 
July 7th Project Judging and Outstanding Exhibitor Exam: Ethan Gasser and Brooklynn 
Tarleton 
July 11th Skillathon: Audrey Sidle, Gavin Snyder, Owen Grossniklaus, Libby 
Grossniklaus, Brooklynn Tarleton 
July 12th Skillathon: Morgan Vodika, Lacy Ramsier, Brooklynn Tarleton 
August 9th Project Judging: Tyler Croft, Kelsie Mannasmith, Hunter Mullet, Lane 
Duplaga, Briar Muller, and Clay Mannasmith  
 
2. Junior Fair Board Apparel Order Forms Due July 6th 
 
Click the link below to access the Junior Fair Board Apparel Order Form, print it out, fill 
it out, and bring it with your payment to the July 6th meeting.  Checks should be made 
payable to Wayne County Junior Fair Board. 
 
https://wayne.osu.edu/sites/wayne/files/imce/Program_Pages/4H/Teen_Opportunities/2
022/2022%20JFB%20Apparel%20Order%20Form.pdf 
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3. Junior Fair Board Bus Trip Registration Forms Due July 6th - $100 payment due 
August 1st 
 
Click the link below to access the Junior Fair Board Bus Trip Registration packet.  We 
will be traveling August 11th – 13th to visit the Champaign County Fair, Indiana State 
Fair, Chicago area, and then on our way back stopping at the Henry County Fair.  It’s 
going to be loads of fun – so please register by July 6th so we can make hotel 
reservations.  Cost is $100 per person and remaining costs are covered through Junior 
Fair Board and OSU Extension. 
 
https://wayne.osu.edu/sites/wayne/files/imce/Program_Pages/4H/Teen_Opportunities/2
022/2022%20JFB%20Bus%20Trip%20Forms%20Packet.pdf 
 
 
4. Royal Court Applications Due August 1st 
 
Click the link below to access the document we handed out at the June meeting that 
goes over the application / interview process.  You must have completed at least one 
year on Junior Fair Board to apply.  Applications are due to the Extension Office by 
August 1st and interviews will be held at the Extension Office on the evening of August 
30th. 
 
https://wayne.osu.edu/sites/wayne/files/imce/Program_Pages/4H/Teen_Opportunities/2
022/2022%20Court%20Overview%20and%20Application%20Combined.pdf 
 
5.Stock the Trailer Food Drive 
 
During last month’s Junior Fair Board meeting – we heard a presentation from Colin 
Gordon of Farm Credit Mid-America about an exciting opportunity to join in a 
competition among other Junior Fair Boards to conduct a large scale Food Drive before 
and during our upcoming Wayne County Fair.  Not only will this be a great community 
service activity and lots of fun, but we also have the chance to win $5,000 for our Junior 
Fair Board treasury to do with it whatever we as a group decide.  We formally voted to 
do this activity and formed a committee to give leadership to it.  Below is the list of 
individuals that signed up to be on the Stock the Trailer Food Drive Committee.  This 
committee will hold it’s first meeting at the end of our regular JFB meeting on July 
6th.  Also, note that just because we have a committee to give leadership to this project 
– all Junior Fair Board members are expected to help promote this Food Drive and to 
work shifts during the fair to staff the trailer where donations will be dropped off. 
 
Stock the Trailer Food Drive Committee 
Ethan Gasser 
Ben Rhoads 
Gavin Snyder 
Gavin Maibach 
Madison Wade 
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Addyson Connelly 
Laci Ramsier 
Chrissy Anfang 
Carissa Pittman 
Mason Johnson 
Culver Sidle 
Mackenzie Hartzler 
 
6.  JFB Building 10 Booth 
 
During last month’s meeting we also formed our 2022 Building 10 Booth 
Committee.  This committee is responsible for designing and setting up a display about 
Junior Fair Board in the center aisle of Building 10.  The display must be created and in 
place by 3 pm on Friday September 9th. 
 
Booth Committee members: 
Morgan Vodika 
Jadeyn Berry 
Kara McKay 
Jo Bailey 
Libby G. 
Asa Troutman 
Kayleigh Molnar 
Angelena VanZile 
Owen G. 
Kailynn Wickens 
 
 
Ok that’s all for now – thanks everyone, hope you have a great 4th of July weekend and 
look forward to seeing you Wednesday evening July 6th. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Doug 
 


